
Federal Signal to obsolete Legend® HotFoot™ option

In our continuing efforts to stream-line our product offering and improve efficiencies, Federal Signal is discontinuing 
the HotFoot option currently available when ordering or configuring a Legend light bar.

This change only affects the HotFoot option for the Legend product line. HotFoot options remain available in our other 
light bar product families.

MU767   l   5-6-19

2645 Federal Signal Drive, University Park, IL 60484 • www.fedsig.com
Police/Fire Phone: (800) 264-3578  •  International Police/Fire Phone: (708) 534-3161  •  Amber Market Phone: (800) 824-0254

T I M I N G

For more information, contact your local Federal Signal sales representative 

or visit our website at www.fedsig.com

R E C O M M E N D E D  S U B S T I T U T E

The HotFoot option is available for Federal Signal’s Vision® SLR, Valor®, and Integrity® product lines.

New orders for Legend light bars with HotFoot option will no longer be accepted after November 29, 2019. All 
orders must be for shipment prior to December 20, 2019.


